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Salve Regina
The Newport College
Summer News Bulletin

Vol. 3, No. 4 ' August 20, 1975

In Sympathy

The Salve Regina College Community expresses its deepest sympathies to Sister
Lucille McKillop, SRC President, whose mother, Mrs. Katherine McKillop, passed
away August 16 after a long illness. Mrs. McKillop was 73.

Friends are asked to make donations to the Sisters of Mercy Fund in liew of
flowers.

Mozart Festival Finale August 24th

A vocal recital of songs and arias by Dramatic Soprano, Donna Roll will conclude
the College's Mozart Music Festival on Sunday, August 24th at 3:00 p. m. A nationally
acclaimed vocalist and winner of the Kirsten Flagsted Award, Miss Roll has recently
performed throughout the U.S A., Europe, and the U.S.S.R. She will perform works
by Mozart, Schubert, Brahms, Strauss, and Wagner.

Tickets will be sold at the door — Come early for the best seats

President's Council for Development Formed

"Salve Regina College looks forward to increased enrollment and expanded
academic programs in the coming decade, " Sister Lucille McKillop told the College's
newly formed President's Council for Development at a luncheon meeting August 12th
at Ochre Court.

""Now that the College has proven itself a vital member of the Newport community
and as a quality institution of higher education, it's time to focus our attention on long -
range planning and development, " she said.

The Council will act as an advisory group to the President and will work closely
with the College's Board of Trustees to help Salve Regina evaluate its present position
and determine its long -range objectives.

With nearly half of Salve Regina's 1, 500 students enrolled in programs that did not
exist 10 years ago, one of the group's specific goals will be to advise the College on

curricula changes geared to meet the community's needs, as well as increase enrollment.

According to Sister Lucille, Salve Regina has grown so rapidly in the past three
years that it now faces what she termed the "problems of success' ranging from limited
parking areas to the need for increased academic facilities.

Raymond W. Caine, Vice President of Rhode Island Blue Cross and Blue Shield, is
Chairman of the President's Council. :

Other members are: Vice Admiral John T. Hayward, (Ret.), formerly President of
the Naval War College and Vice President International of General Dynamics Corporation;



Dr. Robert F. Delaney, Forrest Sherman Professor of Public Diplomacy at the Naval
War College, and past President of the Thunderbird School of International Management;
former Salve Regina College Dean, Sister Marv Rosalia Flaherty, R.S.M., Consultant
to the Rhode Island Department of Education; Willard H. Gage, Jr. Vice President,
Rhode Island Hospital Trust National Bank; Joseph H. Hagan, Special Assistant to the
Director of the National Endowment for the Humanities, Washington, and Walter J V.
Litwin, National Home Builders Association, Washington, D.C.
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